Whitfield, Cheryl

From: Edwardlocker <edwardlocker@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 4:53 PM
To: Whitfield, Cheryl

Subject: Indy one permit

I would like to express concern about odors from the Indyone marijuana grow permit. Us neighbors in Coffey Park,
especially along Banyan Street are directly across the field from this building. Also, what will the operating hours Be?
Our neighborhood is quite noisy at 5am weekdays from all the warehouses on Industrial Drive.

Sincerely

Ed Locker

3488 Banyan St



